
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am writing this letter due to my support for HB 2601. Educating our representatives to the 
dangers of mandated vaccinations is essential. 
 
As a medical professional I have heard and seen many people that have had personal injury 
due to vaccines. These mandated vaccines are now taking away the rights of parents and 
adults to make their own decisions on health care.  I personally have been forced to take 
vaccines to maintain employment.  
 
Please take time to learn more about this discussion affecting all Kansan's.  
 
Vala Albers, RN 
Rexford, Ks 


